Attachment 4

Memorandum

Date: October 8, 2024

Submitted by: Engineering and Operations Department — Infrastructure Engineering Services
Division

Subject: Attachment 4 — Professional Certification of Engineer Work

The City of Port Moody Engineering and Operations Department prepared the report titled
Guildford Way Bicycle Facility Improvements Project for the October 8, 2024 Regular Council
meeting. The report provides an analysis of crashes at the intersection of Guildford Way and
loco Road along with recommendations to improve safety and reduce conflicts between
pedestrians, cyclists, and vehicles. It also includes findings from a traffic modelling study aimed
at minimizing impacts on drivers and improving vehicle flow along the Guildford Way corridor
between the Coquitlam border and loco Road.

The recommendations in this report are based on professional engineering analysis and
judgment with the goal of improying, safety, reducing conflicts, and minimizing disruptions to
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Stephen Judd, P.Eng. e S 26, 2024
Manager of Infrastructure Engineering Services

City of Port Moody
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